
The Historic Hope Foundation and the
Friends of Hope invite you to attend a
presentation by Cheryl Frankum of her
findings from the archaeological dig at
Historic Hope in July 2023.

Cheryl  has 16+ years’ experience as a
field archaeologist in investigations
throughout the country. She donated a
month of her time to lead the
excavation of an area on the west side
of the mansion, near the two chimneys.
Come find out what Cheryl uncovered!

Historic Hope Foundation
Roanoke-Chowan Heritage Center 

132 Hope House Road
Windsor, NC 27983

An Archaeological Dig at
Historic Hope

Saturday,
November 4, 2023

12:30 PM 
to 2:30 PM

Please register &
pay by October 25

by calling 
252-794-3140

$20 per person 
(Includes Presentation & Lunch)


